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This week we have had a small focus upon ‘50 Things to do at BB’.  Some children have used 
this week to build dens, ride bikes and play board games.  We are looking forward to ticking off 
some more from that list next half term, including spending a night away from home and        
performing to an audience.  If you would like to see the full list, it is available on our school   
website. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
As there will be no newsletter next week due to the end of the half term, we would like to take this 
opportunity to say goodbye to Miss Taylor in Peacocks class who will be leaving us in the half 
term break.  She will be missed by all the pupils and her working colleagues.  Badger, Whatsit 
and Wiggler (the school guinea pigs) will miss her too of course! 
 
Enjoy this weekend’s sunshine if you can! 

Mr Gynn 

Our school blog 

A polite reminder… 

Please be mindful of your parking when in streets surrounding the 
school.  We regularly receive complaints from concerned      
neighbours regarding the safety of residents and for our children 
when accessing parked cars, many of which are parked on double 
yellow lines. 

From 12th June, there will be essential works starting on gas   
services throughout the Boldventure estate - this will mean there will be less on road    
parking available, so please allow extra time to find an alternative place to park. 

Many thanks for your support with this. 



 

 

 

Little Doves 

Chloe 

For writing an imaginative and 
creative poem about Space. You 

used amazing adjectives to    
describe the Moon 

Little Fish  

Eli 

For your improvements in 
your handwriting. You have 

tried so hard and we are   
really proud of you 

Little Lambs 

George 

For working really hard to 
improve your handwriting 
and writing a great mood 

poem 

Peacocks 

Augustas 

For using the rules of direct 
speech correctly in your         

fantastic Robin Hood story 

Pelicans 

Rozina 

For excellent use of          
subordinating-conjunctions 

 

 

Phoenix 

Scarlett 

For your incredible entry      
to the Creative Writing        

Competition! 

Angels   

Ethan F 

For working hard to develop and 
use a lot of techniques to add 
suspense to your writing! It’s 

been lovely to read 

Faith 

Lilly 

For producing a brilliant    
creative piece of narrative 
writing about mountain 

climbing 

Hope 

Elizah 

For writing a fantastic     
suspense narrative - you 

used lots of suspense       
techniques to good effect, 

well done! 

This week’s achievers 

Well done to the children below for following our BB Rules for Life. This week, we are            
celebrating our achievements in writing 

A trip to Waterstones to buy books for our library! 



This week’s achievers... 

 

 

 

Little Doves 

Rory 

For showing forgiveness       
towards your friends when they 

accidentally hurt you 

Little Fish      

Emily 

For your great understanding 
of the importance of         

forgiveness, and your 
thoughtful contributions 

about forgiveness 

Little Lambs   

Alby 

For always showing           
forgiveness if someone        

upsets you 

Peacocks   

Benji 

You are always mature enough 
to apologise when you have 
done wrong and to forgive   

others, even if they’ve upset you 

Pelicans     

Kaiser 

For being quick to forgive     
children in the class and 

moving on  

 

Phoenix   

Rosie 

For showing forgiveness to a 
class mate when they made a 

mistake 

 

Angels   

Ethan M 

For being able to recognise your 
wrongs, and apologising to 

your peers without prompting. 
It shows how much you      

genuinely care! 

Faith 

Isaac C, Nathan and Alanna 

For teaching a fantastic        
code lesson and for forgiving         
Mr Connolly and Mr Scott for 

their rogue behaviour 

Hope 

Freya 

For learning to deal with         
situations and being more        

forgiving 

This week, we learnt about 
and celebrated our school   

vision of forgiveness 

 

Dear God,  
Thank you for teaching us about 
forgiveness. Help us to forgive    
others and to show kindness. 

Amen  
 



Friday 26th May - Last day of this half term 

Monday 5th June - Back to school! 

Tuesday 6th June and Wednesday 7th June - Y3 Camp Kernow residential 

Wednesday 7th June to Friday 9th June - Y4 Kernow Sport residential 

Friday 9th June - 2nd Fluoride Varnish Application (YR) 

Monday 12th to Wednesday 14th June - Y5/Y6 Barton Hall residential 

Friday 16th June - Rainbow Colour Run 

Saturday 17th June - St Austell Festival of Children’s Literature 

Wednesday 28th June - Y1-Y5 Parent Consultations 

Friday 30th June - BBeebies Nursery open afternoon 

Monday 3rd July - Y6 Penrice/Poltair transition day 

Tuesday 4th July - BBeebies Nursery open afternoon 

Thursday 6th July - Parent coffee morning with Early help hub family worker drop in (8.45-10am) 

Thursday 6th July - Y6 Leavers’ Performance (2pm, school hall) 

Friday 7th July - Sports Day 

Wednesday 12th July - Reception graduation (am) / Y6 Parent Consultations 

Thursday 13th July - BBeebies Nursery graduation (am) / KS1 graduation (pm) 

Friday 14th July - Y6 Leavers’ Disco (6-8pm, school hall) 

Wednesday 19th July - Y6 Leavers’ BBQ 

2022-23 Inset Days - Mon 24th July 2023, Tues 25th July 2023 
 

Dates for your diary 

Other notices 


